
 

 

 
 
 
 
April 9, 2024 

 

Families, 

I am writing to share some news about an upcoming heating, ventilation, and air 
conditioning (HVAC) system installation at Bicentennial School. 

I am happy to announce that HRCE has secured funding and approval to install heat 
pumps in some areas of the school. This project is currently in the design phase. We 
anticipate work to begin in the summer and be completed by September 2024. 

We will keep you updated on the progress and any changes to the schedule as we 
move forward. 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we complete this important project. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please contact HRCE Operations Services 
at hrceoperations@hrce.ca.  

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Kavita Khanna P.Eng., MBA 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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